SteelMint

Pricing Notice: Resumption of Turkey
Rebar Export Price Assessment

In the light of feedback received on refining its global rebar
coverage, SteelMint has decided to resume its price assessment
of Turkey origin rebar export. The price assessment will be done

on a weekly basis and will be updated every Friday at 18:00 |ST.

SteelMint will continue to monitor changes in the rebar markets

and will keep updating its methodology.

To provide feedback on this price or if you would like to contribute

by becoming a data partner, please contact — info@steelmint.com



